
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Happy Friday New Paltz High School Families,

There is just one more week until the end of the first marking period.
Students should check with their teachers to see what they need to do to
finish strong. Teachers are available right after school for help. We
encourage students to take full advantage of these opportunities.

These  are the five  steps students can take to improve their grades before the
end of the quarter.

     Step 1:  Check your current grades and make up missed assignments.
     Step 2:  Work with a teacher after school or a peer tutor (NHS).
     Step 3:  Address any low scores on tests & quizzes. 
     Step 4:  Ask teachers for  any extra credit opportunities. 
     Step 5:  Maximize any remaining grades.

Strong finish,

Dr. Samuelle Simms
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   Around NPHS

November 7 Emergency Bus Drill HS dismissal @ 2:10 pm
November 8 Superintendent's Conference Day/Election Day (school closed)
November 9 Senior Picture Retake Day - Last call
November 10 End of First Quarter
November 10, 11,12 HS Drama Production – 7:30 pm
November 11 Holiday - Veterans Day (school closed)
November 14 JV/Varsity Winter Sports Begin

School bookings for Parent Teacher Conferences closes: on November 21 @
noon

    

Important Dates




Will the real Mr. Chad Foti please stand up!!!







 DIGITAL DRAWING AND DESIGNDIGITAL DRAWING AND DESIGN

Students in Mr. Woods Digital Drawing and Design class completed
awesome Word Art designs using Adobe Photoshop while learning about
Typography and Balance.







ENGLISH 101ENGLISH 101
Mr. Neden's English 101 classes are engaged in writing research
papers about The Identity of America. Recently, students
interviewed Mr. Castro and Ms. Kurzban, two of our wonderful
teachers who were not born in America. Thank you to 
Ms. Kurzban and Mr. Castro for finding time to engage in an
important dialogue.  

Please check out our school newspaper website
at nphsthemaroon.com. The club has been

working diligently this year and has some great
content to share. Please check the website

often as content is regularly updated!

http://nphsthemaroon.com/






INTRO. TO CALCULUSINTRO. TO CALCULUS

Math students "hit the walls" and had fun as they
explored conic sections in Ms. Stewart's Introduction to
Calculus class.











Clio Miller will be going to the State Class B Cross Country
Meet on November 12, 2022. The meet is held at Vernon-

Verona-Sherrill High School. 































Varsity Girls Swim will be competing in the Section IX
Championship Finals on Saturday, November 5th at Valley

Central High School at 2:00 PM. Check out the Athletics
website for ticket and live stream links.



Varsity Football will be competing in the first round of the

Section IX Championship at Red Hook High School at 1:00 PM.



ATHLETICSATHLETICS

CARING, CONNECTING, MAKING A DIFFERENCECARING, CONNECTING, MAKING A DIFFERENCE
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